Lenart, Brett

From: Ken Westfall <struct92@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2018 8:11 PM
To: Planning

Subject: New Marijuana Law

Ann Arbor Planning Commission,

This email is from Ken and Ali Westfall. We are owners of the property at 2881 Platt Road (Dr. Alizia D. Westfall, DDS
dental practice). We attended the September Planning Commission meeting to oppose the petition allowing the
property next door to ours to be a medical marijuana provisioning center. Despite our opposition, the Planning
Commission approved the petition (it was clear that the decision was made long before the meeting started, regardless
of what objection we, neighboring property owners, presented).

Now that the law legalizing recreational marijuana in Michigan has passed, we are obviously concerned about the
potential for recreational marijuana users coming to the location next door (and 640 feet down Packard Rd, and at the 2
locations within a mile on Washtenaw) to purchase the drug.

Reading the definitions portion of the Ordinance, it states that the provisioning centers are to sell only to registered
qualifying patients and registered primary caregivers. We know enforcement is not in your scope, but we are obviously
very interested in how the “medical” part of the provisioning will be enforced (how will buyers’ registration/qualification
be verified/documented) by the City. Can you direct us to the proper people or department to get these answers?

We anticipated this would likely happen, which was yet another reason we opposed the petition for the location next
door, but now we need to know what to expect from the City regarding enforcement next door, and 640 feet east down
Packard, and at the two locations within a mile on Washtenaw and..............

Thank you in advance for your help.

Ken and Ali Westfall
Ken’s cell: 734-904-3776



